
from,
Barbara West

j641 , Cameron Avenue 
Vancouver

B.C.
March 2nd. 19 36

Bear Sir,
I wonder if you would kindly display 

the enclosed in case any of your students 
would be interested. I shall be very glad to 
give any further information required.

Your» very truly,

he Principal
MeGill University 

Montreal


